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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of  Portugal and thanks for the presentation of the UPR National Report. We commend the country’s efforts on the implementation of previous recommendations.


Serbia particularly welcomes the measures that were put in place in order to improve the situation of vulnerable households with dependent children. It is obvious that the Government is committed to reassessing the national framework of social benefits in order to continue to fight child and youth poverty.


In the spirit of constructive dialogue, Serbia wishes to make the following recommendations for the consideration of  Portugal:
- to increase efforts in finding just solutions of complaints to the Commission for Equality and the Fight against Racial Discrimination,

- to strive to increase the representation of women in political life, in all legislative bodies, at all levels, as well as in decision-making positions in the executive branch diplomatic service, the Supreme Court of Justice and other public authorities.

We wish Portugal a very successful review process.

